
‭February 26, 2024‬

‭Mt. Vernon Board of School Trustees:‬

‭The Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation has been provided a seat on the Town of McCordsville Park‬
‭Board. I recommend that you appoint Braden Williams as your designee on the Park Board. Branden has a‬
‭good knowledge in the realm of sports fields which will be a focus for the McCordsville Park Board this year.‬

‭Thank you for your consideration.‬

‭Dr. Jack Parker‬

‭SCHOOL BOARD:       Chad Gray       Phil Edwards        Shannon Walls        Kellie Freeman       Meghan Britt‬
‭1806 W. State Road 234, Fortville, IN 46040‬ ‭•‬ ‭www.MVCSC.k12.in.us‬ ‭•‬ ‭Office: (317) 485-3100‬ ‭•‬ ‭Fax: (317) 485-3113‬

‭Twitter.com/MVCSC_District‬ ‭•‬ ‭Facebook.com/MtVernonSchoolDistrict‬


